
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - SEPTEMBER 20, 2004 

ALL-WAY STOP CONTROLS 
DAVOS ROAD AND FOSSIL HILL ROAD, AND 
MARIA ANTONIA ROAD AND FOSSIL HILL ROAD 

Recommendation 

In response to requests from the Vellore Village Residents’ Association, Local and Regional 
Councillor Linda D. Jackson recommends: 
 
THAT staff be requested to investigate the need for and feasibility of installing an all-way stop 
control at Maria Antonia Road and Fossil Hill Road and to report to the Committee of the Whole 
meeting of October 4, 2004, and 
 
THAT staff be directed to investigate the need for and feasibility of installing an all-way stop 
control at Davos Road and Fossil Hill Road and to report to the Committee of the Whole meeting 
of October 4, 2004. 

Purpose 

To reduce speeds and control traffic at the intersections of Davos Road/Fossil Hill Road and at 
Maria Antonia Road/Fossil Hill Road. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Motorists are confused by the existing two-way stop controls at both these intersections, which 
cause them to enter the intersection prematurely, believing the oncoming traffic also has a stop 
control. 
 
Davos Road has recently been opened to through traffic at Weston Road, resulting in increased 
traffic volumes along Davos Road.  Davos Road is the main route used by students attending 
Fossil Hill Public School from the northern part of the subdivision. 
 
Vehicles routinely speed along both stretches of road and the area residents perceive a need for 
speed and safety controls.  All-way stop controls will encourage increased moderation in 
vehicular speeds. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 

Conclusion 

In response to concerns from the Vellore Village Residents’ Association, it is recommended that 
staff review the need for all-way stop controls at Maria Antonia Road/Fossil Hill Road and at 
Davos Road/Fossil Hill Road. 

Attachments 

1. Petition for Davos Road/Fossil Hill Road all-way stop control 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 



 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Linda D. Jackson 
Local and Regional Councillor 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PETITION 
 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 21 
   
 Item Name: ALLWAY STOP CONTROLS 
    DAVOS ROAD AND FOSSIL HILL ROAD AND 
    MARIA ANTONIA ROAD AND FOSSIL HILL ROAD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated: -- 
 
No. of Signatures:  17 
 
Submitted by:  Mimi Badali-Robertson 
    Vellore Village Residents’ Association 

 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 



 

 

 
 

 


